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Dear Naafa, 

I want to thank you for all you do. I have been an agent for a long time. Over the years I 
have been promised policy transfers but have never received them. Even with the new 
"so called" guidelines I have been passed over. Obviously this affects me not only 
financially but also emotionally. I can't help but wonder is there something wrong with 
me? Am I not as good as the other agents? They always publish policy counts in the All 
American. I would not even want to be listed in there because after all these years of hard 
work, I feel inferior. When I started with this company many years ago, I was excited and 
loved the company. Now every day, I have to wonder if I will get fired even though I have 
done nothing wrong. The good old boys club is still rampant. 

 

   

 


